CHANGE OF COMPANY REGISTERED ADDRESS

The Board of Directors of “Amata Holding Public Company Limited” (the “Company” and with its
subsidiaries , “the Group” ) wishes to announce that effective from (19-03-2025) the registered

address of the Company Group will be changed to the following address;

No. (51), Shwe Hintha Road, Room (11-11), Tower C1, Shwe Hintha Condo,

11 Quarter, Hlaing Township, Yangon Region.

Stakeholders may contact the company at the above address or by telephone at:

+959-899 44077, +959-89944088, +959-89944099.

On Behalf of the Board of Directors
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